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SUBJECT: 	 SHllP Units in NAMIS 

CONTENT: 	 The Nebraska Department of Insurance oversees the Senior Health Insurance 
Information Program (SHllP). Certified SHllP Counselors provide information 
about health insurance options to qualified individuals and increases awareness 
about health care fraud. 

If a service provider (senior center, Area Agency on Aging, etc.) would like to 
report SHllP Counseling time to the State Unit on Aging (SUA), it should be 
reported under: 25. Counseling. Counseling is listed as a registered service - an 
intake is required. A SUNAging intake form is not needed, because the SHllP 
program requires a completed intake form and is entered into the STARS system. 

The SHllP Counselor can provide the AAA with the total number of SHllP 
Counseling hours. The AAA will enter the total Counseling hours in NAMIS under 
the "ZZA Guests" client profile. 

Last Name First Name 

zza GUESTS 60 plus eligible 

If you have any questions, please contact Amy at (402) 471-4781, Ben at 
(402) 471-4555 or Doug at (402) 471-4797 or via email at 
DHHS.Aging@nebraska.gov. 

This guidance document is advisory in nature but is binding on an agency until amended by such agency. A guidance document does not include internal procedural 
documents that only affect the internal operations of the agency and does not impose additional requirements or penalties on regulated parties or include 
confidential information or rules and regulations made in accordance with the Administrative Procedure Act. If you believe that this guidance document imposes 
additional requirements or penalties on regulated parties, you may request a review of the document. 
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